RESISTO

Date August 12, 2021

To All Resisto Customers

From Patrick Gaudreault

Vice President Resisto

Subject Price increase notice

Dear Customer,

Due to ongoing increase in raw materials and overall costs, we are announcing a price increase on many of our product categories.

The products and product categories that will be affected by this price increase and their applicable percentages are as follows:

from 5 to 7%

from 8 to 24%

RESISTO products

• All Resisto modified asphalt membranes

The record of the defined aspirate membranes	
Primers & sealants	from 5 to 15%
 Synthetic membranes (Resistor) 	3%
Resistoboard semi-rigid board	15%
All weather butyl flashing tape	3%
Corner Guard	10%
SOPREMA products	
SOPRASEAL STICK 1100	
Air-barrier & waterproofing membranes (summer & winter grades)	from 5 to 7%
 SOPRASEAL WFM Self-adhesive air/vapour barrier membranes 	from 5 to 7%
SOPRA-XPS rigid insulation	from 5 to 7%
ASPHALT SURFACES Driveway Sealers	from 5 to 15%
ROOF REPAIR CEMENTS & SEALANTS, roof & foundation coatings	from 5 to 20%
ACOUSTI soundproofing products	from 2 to 15%
PLATON foundation and flooring products	5%
CHEMLINK high performance coatings, sealants and adhesives	8%
DUOLAP system products (Low slope roofing)	from 5 to 10%
SOPRA ISO – roofing insulation products	7%
SOPRA ISO V – walls insulation products	5%
REFLECTIVE INSULATION air bubble products	6%

This price increase will come into effect on September 13, 2021 or according to the price increase pre-notice prescribed in your commercial agreement.

ALSAN adhesive and foams

RESISTO

Your increased price lists will be sent to you by email within a 2-week window preceding the effectiveness of this increase. New price lists will also be available through your sales representative or through our customer service at the same time.

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact your sales representative OR contact our customer service department at **1-877-478-8408** or by email at sac@resisto.ca and we will be happy to help you.

Thank you for your trust and your interest in our products.

Sincerely,

PATRICK GAUDREAULT Vice President RESISTO